
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

R. M. ROSEN8LUM December 20, 1991 TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF (714) 454-4505 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Emergency Operating Instruction Program 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: F. R. Nandy (SCE) to Document Control Desk (NRC) 
letter dated January 28, 1991; Same Subject.  

The purpose of this letter is to reschedule completion of four of 
the actions identified in the above referenced letter. These 
actions are: 

1) Include EOI attachments with the EOI's. (This is Item 
I, Control Room and Plant Walkdowns, Part 2, EOI 
Attachments in the attachment to the referenced letter) 

2) Verify that the EOI's are consistent with the EOI's 
writers guide. (This is Item I, Human Factors Review 
of EOIs (Writers Guide) in the attachment to the 
referenced letter) 

3) Resolve 47 Human Factors EOI issues. (This is Item II, 
paragraph 5 in the attachment to the referenced letter) 

4) Include Harsh environment information in the EOI's.  
(This is Item I, Procedure Reviews in the attachment to 
the referenced Letter) 

Actions 1, 2, and 3 above will be completed by March 29, 1992.  
Action 4 will be completed prior to the end of the Unit 1 Cycle 
12 refueling outage. We have previously discussed rescheduling 
these actions with Mr. G. Johnston of your staff.  

Y--



Document Control Desk -2

This schedule change has been made to coordinate revision of the 
Unit 1 EOIs with several other ongoing issues. These other 
issues are completion of the Unit 1 Plant Specific Simulator, the 
next scheduled update of the Unit 1 EOIs, and completion of Loop 
Uncertainty Studies. SCE anticipates completion of these issues 
will require changes to the EOIs and believes coordinating these 
changes in a single EOI revision to be prudent.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
George Kalman, NRC Senior Project Manager, San Onofre Units 
1, 2&3 
J. 0. Bradfute, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre 
Units 1, 2&3


